
 

 

        

To: Belle Creek Residents 

From: Belle Creek Metropolitan District No. 1, Board of Directors 

Re: New Partnership with the “Y”  

 

Date: August 4, 2014 

 

Belle Creek Metropolitan District No. 1 is excited to announce a collaborative agreement with the YMCA of 

Metropolitan Denver to manage the Belle Creek Family Center.  We will be concentrating on increasing the adult 

and senior fitness classes and youth sport programs that are offered to the Belle Creek community. 

 

The “Y” has been serving Colorado communities for over one hundred years, and they bring a wealth of talent and 

administrative experience to the Family Center.  

 

What does this really mean, and what changes are coming? 

Family Center Staff: 

 Anthony Buller will continue to oversee Family Center operations.  The current staff will continue to work at 

the Center if they choose to apply for YMCA positions and meet YMCA employment requirements. 

 Additional “Y” staff will be added to teach new classes and may staff the reception desk if needed. 

Hours of operation:  No change 

 Monday thru Thursday: 6:00 am – 9:00 pm 

 Friday: 6:00 am – 7:00 pm 

 Saturday: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

 Sunday: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Membership Rates:  

As before, all residents have unlimited access to the Family Center, but we will now be able to offer no cost 

child care during a fitness class for a member enrolled in that fitness class.  We have not yet determined the 

cost of fitness classes, but the cost will not increase and may decrease. 

Administrative changes: 

 We anticipate that you should be able to use your existing membership card, but you will need to complete 

YMCA waiver forms.  If new cards are issued, they will be issued at no cost.  

Added Benefits: 

 Weekday morning fitness classes for adults and seniors will be added.  Youth sport programs will be added as 

well. 

 “Y” membership gives you access to all YMCA facilities in metro Denver. 

 

Details to follow as we work through the transition.  For additional information, please contact:  Laurie Tatlock 303-

649-9857 or Anthony Buller 303-289-3584. 


